OI IIUO A CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Thursday 10th December 2020

Arrangements for informing school of a positive case of COVID 19 during the Christmas Holidays

Dear Parents/Guardians

The children break up for the Christmas holidays on Friday 18th December 2020. The school day will end at the usual time for each bubble.

If your child develops symptoms of COVID 19 on either Saturday 19th or Sunday 20th December and your child receives a positive test result for COVID 19 then you will need to inform school. This is so that we can assist Public Health England (PHE) with identifying close contacts within school and contact tracing.

As school will be closed for the duration of the Christmas holidays you will need to inform school of a positive COVID 19 test result by email using the following email address: covidpositive@stpiusx.npcat.org.uk. This email address will be monitored by staff daily between the 19th December and 24th December. Please do not use this email for anything other to report positive cases of COVID 19.

Please note that if you are contacted as part of contact tracing then your child will need to isolate for 14 days as they have been identified as a close contact. This will be a decision taken by PHE.

Thank you as always for your support.

Nick Bennett

Live, learn, love and grow in the light of Christ



Live, learn, love and grow in the light of Christ

Executive Headteacher: Mrs C Walker | Acting Head of School: Mr N Bennett
St Pius X Catholic Primary School, Amersham Road, Park End, Middlesbrough, TS3 7HD
Tel: 01642 314453 | Email: enquiries@stpiusx.npcat.org.uk | Website: stpiusx.npcat.org.uk





Live, learn, love and grow in the light of Christ